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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DIGIFONICA ANNOUNCES SHARE CONSOLIDATION AND RESIGNATION OF 
GAVIN MCMILLAN 

Vancouver, B.C., April 21, 2011 - Digifonica International Inc. (TSXV: DIL) 
announces that is proceeding in the next few weeks to implement the 1 for 10 
consolidation of its issued shares that was approved by its shareholders at the 
shareholders’ meeting held on February 25, 2011. 

The Company also wishes to announce that Mr. Gavin McMillan has resigned from all 
positions with the Company effective April 20, 2011. Management would like to 
thank Mr. McMillan for his contributions to the Company. 

For further information, please contact: 

Investor Relations 
 
Emil Malak, Director 
Digifonica International Inc. 
Email:               ir@digifonica.com  
Telephone:       +1 (604) 889 0516 
 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 
defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


